
 
 

1st March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer’s of Year 11 Students, 

Thursday 2nd March 2023 – Strike Action 

We are writing to reconfirm the plans for the strike day tomorrow for our Year 11 students. If you 

child does NOT study History, Music or Geography they will NOT be required to come into the 

Academy. If your child does study any of the above subjects they will be expected to come to the 

Academy in full uniform to complete their mock exam.  

Please see the table below for the arrival time for each exam time: 

Subject Arrival Time 

History 08:40 

Music 10:40 

Geography 13:00 

 

If your child studies more than one of these subjects they will need to arrive for their first exam and 

stay in the Academy until their final exam is finished. No students will be permitted to leave the 

Academy and return. 

For example, if your child does History and Geography they will need to arrive at 08:40 and stay in 

the Academy until they complete the Geography exam. The library will be open for these students to 

revision during the time between the exams.  

Please also be reminded that the canteen will be closed on Thursday 2nd March so students will need 

to bring food and drinks with them (where required). Anyone eligible for free school meals can 

collect their packed lunch from the canteen on Wednesday 1st March (today) at 3pm. 

If you have any queries, please contact us using the information below. Thank you for your ongoing 

support. 

Bristol Metropolitan Academy 

0117 3772071 

info@bristolmet.net 

 


